
   

Slater Family Network and Community Partners 

For students in Grades K – 12 

Backpack Buddies Application Form 
Summer 2022 

Student’s Name: Click here to enter student.   M ☐  F☐   Parent: Click here to enter name.   

Address:   Click here to enter address. 

Phone:   Enter phone.   Grade: Choose grade.   Age: Choose age.   Email:   Enter email. 

Food Allergies: Choose an item.   Medical Issues pertaining to food:  Click here to enter description. 

In an emergency please contact:   

Name:  Enter contact name. Relationship:  Choose an item.  

Address: Enter address.  Email: Enter email.  Phone: Enter phone.   

• By signing this form, I agree to allow my child to participate in the Backpack Buddies 
Program sponsored by Slater Family Network and community organizations. 

• I will pick up the pack at the SFN office, per designated schedule. 
 

Do you utilize local food banks?   Yes  ☐    No ☐     

Would you like information about local food banks?   Yes ☐    No ☐    

 
Information about your participation in the Backpack Buddies Program is confidential.  
The above information will be kept by Slater Family Network in the event that a responsible 
adult must be contacted about food or products distributed through the program. 
 
Click here to enter your name Click here to enter a date. 
Parent/Guardian Signature Date 

PLEASE RETURN VIA EMAIL TO RubelGa@bangorsd.org . You will be notified of start date. 
187 Five Points Richmond Road ● Bangor, PA 18013 

mailto:RubelGa@bangorsd.org


 
  

 

May/June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Slater Family Network, in collaboration with community partners, continues to offer 
the Backpack Buddies Program for students. This program is for families who are 
food insecure, meaning despite utilizing the local food banks and other subsidies, 
your student is hungry during the summer months. The packs will hold canned 
proteins, canned vegetables and fruit, snack bars and juice boxes. Allergies and 
medical issues cannot be considered due to the current pandemic changes to pick 
up process. It is up to the parent/guardian to check the food. 
During the summer months of July and August, the backpacks will be distributed 
on Thursdays from 12 to 2 pm at the SFN Food Pantry. There is no cost to the 
family. 
 If you have any questions, please call the SFN office at 610-599-7019 or 
send an email to RubelGa@bangorsd.org. If you would like your student to 
participate, please fill out the registration form, sign and return via email ASAP. 
 You will receive a letter, phone call or email to verify start date. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

           Patti Damour 
 
Patti Damour 
Executive Director 
Damourpa@bangorsd.org 

 

 


